
SHERIDAN BROADCASTING CORPORATION 
ENGINEERING DEPT. 

PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 

March 19, 2002 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Sir:, 

IN REPONSE TO YOUR LETTER DATED MARCH 9TH, I AM CONFIRMING YOUR 

RECEPTION REPORT OF STATION WPGR-AM. WPGR-AM WAS OPERATING WITH 2500 

WATTS (DIRECTIONAL ANTENNA) DURING THAT TIME PERIOD. 

WPGR'S PROGRAMMING IS CORRECT ALSO, AS IT ORIGINATES FROM OUR 

SATELLITE FED GOSPEL MUSIC NETWORK IN ATLANTA, GA NAMED "THE LIGHT". 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR RECEPTION REPORT, AND IF THERE ARE ANY QUESTIONS WE 

WOULD BE GLAD TO ANSWER THEM FOR YOU. 

Sincerely, 

,í/ »on Horvath 
/Asst. Engineer 

/ 

Sheridan Broadcasting Corp. 

960 Penn Ave. 

Suite 200 

Pittsburgh, PA 15222 

WAMO-FM WSSZ-FM WAMO-AM WPGR-AM 


